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Feedback Sought on the South Gippsland Planning Scheme

At Wednesday’s Council Meeting, South Gippsland Shire Councillors unanimously supported having the

South Gippsland Planning Scheme Review open for input from the public.

During the engagement period, residents and those who use the planning scheme regularly, such as

developers, are encouraged to provide their feedback online.

The Review is a comprehensive look at the current state of the Planning Scheme and the changes

required to bring it in line with legislation and community expectations.

A number of recommendations have been made and grouped into the following categories:
e Planning Scheme Amendments;
e Further Strategic Work;
e Process Improvements;
e Advocacy; and
e Other Work to Consider.

To provide your feedback, please visit https://yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/planning-scheme-

review

There you can complete the survey, upload a written submission or participate in the Ideas Board with

fellow South Gippsland residents. Feedback is now open and closes Wednesday 15 March 2023.

Quote attributable to Cr Nathan Hersey, Mayor South Gippsland Shire Council:
“l am really excited to see this review go out to our community. The Planning Scheme Review is not normally

something that goes out to the public, but this Council is committed to hearing from our community.”

“If there is something you want to see addressed, raise it. The best way to make sure something is happening

on an issue that impacts you, is to raise it.”
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